From: |Redacted

Sent: 4/5/2011 3:21:26 PM

To: '1f2@cpuc.ca.gov' (j{2@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJ1);
'dweisz@marinenergyauthority.org' (dweisz@marinenergyauthority.org);
'‘eskk@cpuc.ca.gov' (gkk@cpuc.ca.gov); Tos@cpuc.ca.gov' (los@cpuc.ca.gov);
Cherry, Brian K (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)

Bcec:
Subject: Treatment of New CCA Customers

Sent on behalf of Brian Cherry, Vice President-Regulatory Relations

Ms. Julie Fitch - attached is a letter dated April 5, 2011 regarding Treatment of New CCA Customers,
along with its attachments.

<L, >> <L, . >> <L, . >>

Brian K. Cherry
VP, Regulatory Relations

Redacted

Vice President, Regulatory Relations
Pacific Gas and Electric Company

Redacted
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